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Dear St. Joseph’s School Families, 

 

This week, we hold our community close in prayer and spirit as we reflect on both profound sorrow 

and enduring hope. 

 

We are deeply saddened by the tragic events that took place during the Lapu Lapu celebrations in Vancouver this 

past weekend. The sudden loss of life has deeply affected many, including members of our community and 

school family. One of our dear staff members is mourning the heartbreaking loss of a friend who was among the 

victims. As our province marks today as a day of remembrance and mourning in solidarity with the Filipino 

community, we offer our prayers and heartfelt condolences to all who are grieving. 

 

For families who feel called to offer additional support, we are including links to verified fundraising pages created 

to assist those most directly impacted. Your prayers, presence, and acts of charity offer great comfort in times such 

as these. [BC Kapwa Strong Fund] [Vancouver Festival Tragedy: Donate or Fundraise]  

Bishop Gary will celebrate a memorial Mass this evening at St. Andrew's Cathedral at 7:30, with Fr. Dino 

Villadiego saying the homily.  

 

Even as we mourn, we draw strength from the faith that unites us. On May 1st, our school community gathered to 

celebrate the Feast of St. Joseph the Worker, our patron saint and a model of quiet strength, humility, and 

perseverance. St. Joseph reminds us that great holiness is often lived out in small, faithful acts—in caring for family, 

in responding to difficulty with courage, and in trusting God’s presence even amidst uncertainty and sorrow. 

 

As we move forward, may the example of St. Joseph inspire us to be a community marked by compassion, 

resilience, and hope. Let us continue to walk with and pray for those who are suffering, and hold fast to the light 

of Christ that shines even in the darkest times.  

 

We have missed Mr. Palahicky this week, as he has been away for an Administrative Retreat with principals from 

across our province’s Catholic Schools. We look forward to his return on Monday! 

 

With prayers for peace and healing, 

 

Elena Amos 

Vice Principal 

St. Joseph’s School 

 

St. Joseph's School acknowledges with gratitude that we work, play and 
pray on the territory and traditional lands of the Lekwungen Speaking Peoples of 
the Songhees and Esquimalt First Nations whose historical relationship with the 

land continues today.  
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TOONIE FREEZIES!  
Please bring your twoonies and support the Grade 7 fundraiser! 
Friday, May, 9

th

  

Thursday, May 15
th

  

Friday, May 23
rd

  

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE BADMINTON TEAM! 
Congratulations to Joanne and Ella, from Grade 7, on winning the consolation final 

round at the recent Middle School Badminton Invitationals! We are so proud of all of 

your hard work girls! What a great way to cap off a season of fun and dedication by all 

Grade 6 and 7 Badminton Players!  

 

 

 

 

 

A SPECIAL BIRTHDAY MESSAGE!  
Each class has made a page for Sr. Marina Smith's 90th birthday card, celebrating 70 

years as a Sister of St. Anne. One of our students has put it all together with help from 

an EA, and we think she will love it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2H COMMUNITY OUTREACH 
On April 16th, 2H visited Broadmead Lodge and spread some Easter cheer.  

  

 

 



 

 

INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS ART SHOW 
Saturday, May 3

rd

 10am-3pm 

Come and support budding artists from St. Joesph’s and other local 

independent schools.  

 

 

 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB  
After school in the library Monday to Thursday 2:40-3:10pm. 

On Wednesday math tutors from St. Andrew’s will be here for extra math support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  
Dear St Joseph's families,  

The members of the LSC and PSG are excited to invite you to our Annual General 

Meeting! 

Meeting Details: 
• Date: May 27th, 2025 

• Time: 6.30 pm 

• Location: St. Joseph's Library 

 

 

 

 

 

LOCAL SCHOOL COUNCIL 
Local School Council has one role needing to be filled for the upcoming school year.  

The Local School Council is an elected body whose members are elected to 

participate in decision-making in designated areas of responsibility. The Local 

School Council (LSC) is involved with planning, policy formulation and 

enactment, finances, selection and appointment of school staff, public relations 

and marketing, and evaluation of goals and plans.  
If you are interested in putting your name forward or have any questions, please contact Allison Menzies @ 250 

710 5023 or allisonmenz@gmail.com. The deadline to submit your application is May 15, 2025. 

A huge thank you to Erika Dalla Torre for her contribution to council over the last 6 years. We really 

appreciate her time and commitment to St Joseph's School. Thanks Erika! 
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WEEKLY SNAPSHOT 
In honour of the Feast of St. Joseph the Worker, our children from Daycare to Grade 7 

planted lilies —symbols of St. Joseph’s purity, faithfulness, and gentle strength—as a 

lasting reminder of his quiet, steadfast presence as the patron saint of our school



 



 
 

 

 



 





St Joseph’s Early Learning Centre 

Pro D Day Care  

Registration for Friday, May 16th  

Deadline to register is Friday, May 9th 

 

During Pro D Days, St. Joseph’s Child care offers a supervised program of activities operating from 7:30am – 

5:00pm.  Please pack two snacks, a full lunch and a refillable water bottle. Super Days are civies days and we 

will all meet in the multi-purpose room above the gym to start the day. 

 

Program Details: 

 

• We will spend lots of time outside, playing organized games, doing art activities and crafts, and 

watching a movie. 

 

All students attending Pro- D Day care must be registered with St. Joseph’s Before and/or After School Care 

programs 

 

Cost: $55 per child 

 

Payment must be made at time of registration. E-transfers can be sent to sjv@cisdv.bc.ca  (Please include your 

child’s name and what the transfer is for.) 

 

 

Pro D Day on Friday, May 16th. 

 

Registration Date:_____________________________ 

 

Name(s):_____________________________________ 

 

Grade(s):  Child #1  ___________________________ 

 

      Child # 2 ___________________________ 

 

Total Payment:__$_________ 

 

 

WAIVER: “Accidents can be result of the nature of the activity and can occur with or without any fault on 

either the part of the student, or the school or its employees or agents, or the facility where the activity is taking 

place.  By allowing your son/daughter to participate in this activity, you are accepting the risk of an accident 

occurring, and agree that this activity, as described above, is suitable for your child.” 

 

Parent Signature: ________________________________________ 
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St. Joseph’s After School Care 

Summer Camp  
Monday, June 23rd-Friday, August 1st, 2025 

 
Dear Before and After School Care families,  
 
We are pleased to offer a summer camp program this year which will run from Monday, June 
23rd-Friday, August 1st, 2025.  
 

Please register as soon as possible as we have limited spaces. 
 
Program Dates: 
 
Monday, June 23rd – Friday, August 1st, 2025  
Monday to Friday 7:30am – 5:00pm  
**Please note our closing time for July** 
 
Program Activities: 
 
A finalized calendar will be sent home with registered families. This year we will again be 
offering theme days, organized activities, and plenty of arts and crafts! We are opening the 
camp to BSC and ASC families first, but if there is space, we will then open it up to the rest of 
the school. We have 20 spots available each week. 
 
Cost:   $285.00 per child per week 
 

To register, please complete the attached registration form and return it by email to 
scarvalho@cisdv.bc.ca by:  

 

Friday, May 9th, 2025 

 
If you have any questions, please email Susan and Debbie at sjvelc@cisdv.bc.ca or call the 

centre at 250-479-1237.  
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St. Joseph’s After School Care  
Summer Camp 2025 

Registration Form 
 

Children must be registered in the Before/After School Care Program to attend Summer Camp 
 
Yes, we wish to register in the 2025 Summer Camp: 
 
Name(s) of Children:       Grade:     
 
             Grade:     
 
We would like to register for: 
 
June 23rd-27th ,      ($285.00)      __________   

June 30th -July 4th       ($285.00)      __________   

July 7th-11th      ($285.00) __________ 
July 14th-18th      ($285.00       __________ 
July 21st -25th     ($285.00)      __________ 
July 28th-August 1st    ($285.00)      __________ 
 
Total payment Included:     $_________   
 

*Please e-transfer payment to sjv@cisdv.bc.ca and include your child’s  
name and what the payment is for in the comments section. 

 

Please submit to the Early Learning Centre (sjvelc@cisdv.bc.ca)  
by Friday, May 9th, 2025.  

Payment must be e-transferred before your child is considered registered.  
All registrations are on a first-come, first-serve basis. 
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@st.josephselementary 
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NEWS FROM THE CHANCERY
  

Bishop Gary Gordon will be offering a special Memorial Mass for those who recently died at the Lapu-Lapu 

Festival in Vancouver. All are welcome to attend at St. Andrew's Cathedral on Friday, May 2, at 7:30 pm. Fr. 

Dino Villadiego will be giving the homily. Your continued prayers for the victims of this tragedy, their 

families, and all those impacted are greatly appreciated.  

 

The annual March for Life will take place on May 8th, beginning with a noon Mass at St. Andrew’s 

Cathedral in Victoria. The march will start at 1:45 pm from Centennial Square and proceed to the 

Legislature for a rally at 2:15 pm. All are welcome to participate. A dinner will follow at St. Joseph the 

Worker Parish in Victoria (753 Burnside Rd W), co-sponsored by the March for Life Committee and the 

Knights of Columbus Councils 1256 and 13356. Doors open at 5pm. Tickets are $55 and can be reserved 

or purchased until May 5 by contacting Gary at garys235@outlook.com. 

 

To celebrate National Family and Life Week from May 11–18, 2025, the Canadian Conference of Catholic 

Bishops has released liturgical and pastoral resources themed "Abound in Hope!". These materials are 

available at: https://www.cccb.ca/faith-moral-issues/family-and-life/national-family-and-life-week/  

 

May 15th is Moose Hide Campaign Day, an Indigenous-led, national day of ceremony calling all Canadians 

to stand together against violence toward women and children and to take meaningful steps toward 

reconciliation. All are welcome to register for the virtual events, and/or join the Walk to End Violence in 

Victoria from 12:00 pm–1:00 pm. Details and registration can be found 

here: https://moosehidecampaign.ca/campaignday/  

 

The Knights of Columbus and CWL are hosting a Craft Sale & Flea Market at St. Elizabeth’s Church (10030 

Third St, Sidney) on May 10 from 9:00 am–1:00 pm, with spots available to rent for $20—

email gary.koett@telus.net to reserve. All are welcome to shop and enjoy refreshments and baked goods for 

sale, as well as potted plants available from Birthright Victoria!   

 

St. Joseph the Worker Church (753 Burnside Rd W) is hosting a Community Garage Sale on Saturday, May 

10 from 9:00 am–2:00 pm, featuring over 30 tables of household items, books, jewelry, plants, tools, 

vintage finds, clothing, and more. Shoppers can enjoy coffee, tea, and lemonade, with hot Egg McKnight 

breakfasts and BBQ burgers and hotdogs available from the Knights of Columbus. Donations are being 

accepted until Friday, May 9. Come find a treasure and support the parish community! 
 

 

ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH 

 

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE: 
Monday: 6:30am 

Tuesday: 6:30am and 6:00pm 

Wednesday: 6:30am and 6:00pm 

Thursday: 6:30am and 9:00am 

Friday: 6:30am and 9:00am 

 

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE: 
Saturday: 6:30am 

Saturday: 5:00pm (Livestream) 

Sunday: 10:00am 

Sunday: 6:00pm 

ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH YOUTH 

GROUP Youth Group All Youth Grades 6 - 12 

are invited to join us on Saturday evenings. For 

more information, please contact 
SJTWYouthGroup@gmail.com

mailto:garys235@outlook.com
https://www.cccb.ca/faith-moral-issues/family-and-life/national-family-and-life-week/
https://moosehidecampaign.ca/campaignday/
mailto:gary.koett@telus.net
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1000X5 and Greater Victoria Families Increase Early Literacy 

 

 

 

 
 

360,000 books cleaned and labelled 

120,000 gift bags with 3 books each 

Thousands more young children now with home libraries. 

Thousands more young children in the early literacy club.  

 

Together we achieved this in 14 years. 

Please continue to take your gently used books to the pink bin in front of the library. 

Help change a child’s future. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

DESSERT AUCTION FUNDRAISER  
Friday, May 30 7:00pm 

Beloved Catholic Women's Ministries invites you to a delicious and fun way to   

raise funds to send any of the women in our Diocese who desire to attend our annual Women's Retreat at 

Camp Homewood but are prevented due to financial reasons. Make it a date night, or bring a group of 

friends and bid on delicious desserts that you can eat all together there with tea and coffee, or bring home 

to share with the family or co workers. Get your free tickets at https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/dessert-auction-

fundraiser-tickets-1343131946809?utm_experiment=test_share_listing&aff=ebdsshios 

To donate a dessert, or make a financial donation, please email vicatholicwomensretreat@gmail.com 

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/dessert-auction-fundraiser-tickets-1343131946809?utm_experiment=test_share_listing&aff=ebdsshios
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/dessert-auction-fundraiser-tickets-1343131946809?utm_experiment=test_share_listing&aff=ebdsshios
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